
Dear [Member's Name], 

We hope this message finds you well! As part of our commitment to continually improve our 

club activities and experiences, we would like to gather your valuable feedback. 

We kindly ask you to take a few moments to evaluate our recent events and provide your 

thoughts on the following: 

• What did you enjoy most about our recent activities? 

• What aspects do you think we could improve on? 

• Are there any new ideas or suggestions you would like to share? 

Your feedback is essential in helping us create a better environment for all our members. Please 

send your responses by [Deadline Date]. 

Thank you for your continued support and participation! 

Sincerely, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Position] 

[Club Name] 


